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to Vladimir Krupa, CLGE President 

 
 

THE COUNCIL OF EUROPEAN GEODETIC SURVEYORS ( CLGE ) 
Vladimir Krupa, President 

Rue de Nord 76 
BE – 1000 Brussels 

Belgium 
  
  
  

Dear President Krupa, 

as you know, at the end of December 2020, Croatia was hit by a catastrophic earthquake in the Sisačko-
moslavačka County. Immediately after this terrible event, the Croatian Chamber of Chartered Geodetic 
Engineers contacted all its members in the earthquake-affected area, and urgently donated a one-time 
financial aid in the amount of HRK 10,000 (approximately € 1,350) per person to those most in need. 

At the same time, the Chamber sent an invitation to its members to donate funds, as well as office and 
geodetic equipment. For now, we are very satisfied with the response. 

We hereby invite CLGE, within its capabilities, to join this action to help our colleagues. 

Feel free to contact us in case you need further clarification. 

  

Sincerely Yours, 

Adrijan Jadro, Master of Geodesy 
President of Croatian Chamber of Chartered Geodetic Engineers 
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